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Called by God to be
‘ A T U C KA H O E the heart, voice, hands, and feet of Christ

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH where the Spirit leads us.

10:30AM, MARCH 30, 2025 48 SUNDAY IN LENT

On fifth Sundays, we intentionally explore new ways to worship together. Holy Trinity, a Ghanaian,
PCUSA congregation, will lead us in worship today. Holy Trinity worships in Wilson Hall every
Sunday here at Tuckahoe! While we worship together quarterly, it is primarily based on Tuckahoe’s
order of worship, and we are excited for Holy Trinity to take the lead with this service as we learn more
about their worship style, which is also Presbyterian. This service will include Communion, and be
slightly longer, lasting 90 minutes. The nursery and little lights will also last longer, as well.

WORSHIP LEADERS

Holy Trinity Presbyterian Church, Leaders in Worship;
Dr. Kwame Appiah-Yeboah, Preacher; Dr. Muriel Yeboah, Liturgist;
Rev. Keli Shipley Cooper, Pastor; Jillian Gatewood, Director of Christian Formation;
Harper Wilkinson, Acolyte; Tate Wilson, Livestream and Sound Operator

The flowers are given to the glory of God by the family of Katharine Calhoun from her Memorial Service
here at Tuckahoe yesterday.

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS

Welcome to Tuckahoe Presbyterian Church! We're glad you're with us today. If you want to learn more
about our church and ways to engage, please fill out the visitor card in the pew cardholder. Place the
completed card in the offering plate in the foyer or hand it to an usher. If you have questions, please look
for someone with a purple ribbon on their nametag. We invite you to join us after the service in the
Fellowship Hall for refreshments and a time to get to know each other!

Childcare is available for children 3 and under in the nursery (ushers can guide you if needed). We
also have children’s bulletins and crayons in the hallway.

Livestream during the service can be found in The Commons down the main hall if the need arises.
Ushers can guide you.

ANNOUNCEMENTS & EVENTS

We invite you to sign in using the Friendship Pad located at the end of each pew. This is optional;
however, it is a helpful way for us to know how many people attend each week. Please fill out as much
or as little information as you would like and pass the pad down your row.

If you have prayer requests, you can list them on the prayer cards tucked in the cover of the friendship
pads. Please place the completed card in the prayer box in the Narthex. You can also email prayer
requests directly to Pastor Keli at kcooper@tuckahoepres.org.

Communion will be by Intinction this morning. Please come down the center aisle to receive the
bread, dip it in the cup, and return to your seat via the outer aisles. If you cannot come to the front,
please signal an Elder to bring the elements to you.

For collection of the Offering, the Plates are located at the entrances to the Sanctuary, in the
Narthex. Thank you for your faithful giving. In celebration of our worship today with Holy Trinity
Presbyterian, today’s loose offering will be contributed to Holy Trinity’s congregation.


mailto:kcooper@tuckahoepres.org

Adult Sunday School Classes through Lent ~ We are continuing to combine our Adult Sunday School
Classes in Room 106 —come and grow with us as we prepare our hearts for Easter! All are welcome!

Children’s Sunday School ~ We meet in Room 100 from 9:15 to 10:15 a.m., every Sunday through
Palm Sunday, and we are excited to be journeying through our new Lenten curriculum.

The Sanctuary of Tuckahoe will be decorated with flowers for Easter Sunday Worship. Following
Worship on Easter Sunday, you can pick up your plants to enjoy at home or in your gardens. Lilies will
be $12.00 per plant, and the hydrangeas will be $16.00 per plant. See the order form in the Resource
Center, the church office counter, or on the church website. The deadline to order is Sunday, April 13.

Session has called a Congregational Meeting for next Sunday, April 6 at the end of Worship for the
purpose of voting on the slate of nominees for Elders, Deacons, and Nominating Committee.

Tuckahoe will have a Spring Clean-Up and Clean-Out Day on Saturday, May 10. Please mark your
calendars to help with our multifaceted workday. There are outside and inside tasks that need attention
to enhance our church grounds. In addition, to prepare space for Tuckahoe Montessori School in their
new home, we need to clear several storage areas around the church. More details will follow, but
please start planning to come help during the morning hours of May 10th.

Mark your calendar for June 16th - June 19t from 9:00 - 12:00 AM and join us for Vacation Bible
School at Tuckahoe Presbyterian Church! More information and registration are available on the
church website: www.tinyurl.com/TPCVBS.

® @ ®

In addition to our FaceBook page, Tuckahoe has a new Instagram account!
Scan each QR code and follow us on social media!

TPC HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE

April 13th  Palm Sunday 10:30am Blessing and Procession of the Palms
April 17"  Maundy Thursday 5:30pm Dinner in Duntreath
6:30pm Service in the Sanctuary

April 18t Good Friday 12:00pm Service in the Sanctuary*
*a change in location from the TPC calendars
April 20th  Easter Sunday 6:20am Easter Sunrise Service on the Lawn

10:30am Easter Service | Flowering the Cross
11:30am Easter Egg Hunt and Fellowship Outside
Join us after worship on Easter Sunday for a joyful time of fellowship and an Easter Egg Hunt for children
(through 5th grade)! Bring your basket and gather on the front lawn for fun and connection.

Tuckahoe Presbyterian Church 7000 Park Ave. Richmond, VA 23229  www.TuckahoePres.org
Office Hours: Monday - Thursday 9am - 3pm

Rev. Keli Shipley Cooper, Pastor: KCooper@TuckahoePres.org 804-282-2860 x. 3
Jillian Gatewood, Dir. of Christian Formation: [Gatewood@TuckahoePres.org 804-282-2860 x. 4
Michelle Tuck, Director of Music: MTuck@TuckahoePres.org
Sarah Cothern, Organist/Accompanist: SCothern@TuckahoePres.org
Cori Williams, Church Administrator: Office@ TuckahoePres.org 804-282-2860 x. 2
Mary McGee, Financial Administrator: MMcGee@TuckahoePres.org 804-282-2860 x. 5
Pastor Emergency Line: 804-282-2860 x. 9 (will ring to the pastor’s cell phone for emergencies)
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